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The 5th Annual Wardlaw+Hartridge Fun Run/Walk 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 

 

Lower School FAQ 
● Wednesday, May 15, at dismissal time, those parents who have a child participating in the Ram 

Run will report to the Turf Field.  Near the registration tent, you will see designated areas for each 
grade to meet. Your child will be escorted to the field by an adult.   
 

● Lower School students participating will need to be accompanied by a parent or guardian. 
 

● We ask that parents/guardians arrive to the backfield 10 minutes prior to the start times  
below (2:30 & 2:50): 

 

 

 Early Childhood Arrival at Field:    2:40 p.m. 
 Lower School Grades 1-5 Arrival at Field:   3:00 p.m. 
 
 

● Once your child arrives, they will leave their backpacks and belongings within the designated 
area. You will then go to the registration tent.   

 

● We anticipate the event being completed by 4:15 p.m.  
 

● What can my class win with high participation in the event? 
 

100% Participation: Additional Dress Down Day at later date   
75% Participation: Class Ice Cream Party 
 

 

To be part of the class participation contest, we ask students to secure at least one 
sponsorship donation of $10 or more. 

How much is it to participate? Registration is FREE for everyone. 

How do I register? Please register as soon as possible. The last day to register is Monday, May 13, 
at noon. There is no registration on the day of the event as we must create an accurate list of who is 
attending for an orderly dismissal. You can register online by scanning the QR code below. 

How can people donate? Donations can be made in person using the sponsorship form attached or 
online at www.whschool.org/community/giving/ram-run-2024 
 

How far do I have to run/walk? Distance is not measured but we will mark out a 5K path. You can 
run/walk as fast and as far as you like.   

Who can I ask to sponsor me? Reach out to your parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, other family 
members, friends, and neighbors.  

What happens with the money we raise? The funds raised by this event will help to support 
scholarships and grants, purchase new equipment and technology for academics and athletics, sponsor 
service-learning opportunities and community outreach. 

Why is it called the Ram Run? The feisty ram has been a prominent symbol of determination and 
activity throughout history and across cultures. This hard-headed animal is unafraid to take initiative 
and be a leader and has inspired humans to act the same. Let’s get our Ram on!  

As always, thank you for your continued dedication to W+H.       

Scan to Register! 


